Ken & Kathe Todd
P.O. Box 195
Redwood Valley, CA 95470

44690 Larkin Road
Mendocino, CA 95460

(707) 391-8292
Fax: (707) 485-5906
E-mail: kathe@pacific.net

September 20, 2018

County of Mendocino

Department of Planning and Building Services
880 N Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482

RE: Case # CDP_2017-0045
Owner/Applicant: Tigerlily Jones

To Whom it May Concern:

We are neighbors of Ms. Jones and have concerns regarding the permit in question.

We purchased our property on Larkin Road in 2012. According to the CC&R’s of the Larkin
subdivision, if we understand them correctly, travel trailers are not allowed on a permanent

basis. If everyone on the road were to permanently park one in their yard we believe it would
change the integrity of the neighborhood.

While we sympathize with Ms. Jones medical issues, it there would be plenty of room

with the converted garagé for caretakers.
Sincerely. ) \
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Kathe Todd



